
 

17th September 2020 

 

 

 

 

To book wrap around care, please contact Woodside: 

Email: enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk 

Tel(01529) 307500 or 07788 455655  

18/09/2020 11 + verbal reasoning 

 

25/09/2020 MacMillan Coffee afternoon 
(children only in classrooms) 

 

25/09/2020 11+ Non verbal reasoning 

 

02/10/2020 Harvest Festival 

 (children only to be held in school) 

 

22/10/2020 Last day of term  

 

Music lessons are due to start  

 w/c  21st September. 

Please see the letter sent out on parent hub last week with details on 
how to book online. A hard copy can be requested at the office.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To ensure that we are continuing to meet the requirements of the 'General Data Protection 
Regulations' (GDPR), we need to re-seek your consent for using photographs or videos of your child on our 
website, internal displays, Twitter, Parent Hub or in the local media. We are therefore sending home tonight 
our multi-purpose consent form, and would appreciate it if you filled this out and return it to the school 
office by Friday 25th September. 

Additionally, we have also updated our ICT and Internet Acceptable Use Policy.    We are trying to be more 
environmentally friendly and this policy can be found on our website by clicking on this link: 

ICT and Acceptable Internet Use Policy 

We are sending home tonight the acceptable use of the internet agreement for parents and the children and 
we would be grateful if you could read our new policy and sign and return these forms, by 25th September.   

Finally, we have a new Mobile Phone Policy and this can again be read on our website by clicking on the 
following link: 

Mobile Phone Policy 

Should you require a hard copy of either policies, then please ask at the office. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Due to the water fountain not being able to be used, please send your 
child in with a water bottle. Bottles can be purchased from the office for 
£1.50.  
 

 

Packed lunches—Please can you provide spoons and forks where needed 
with your packed lunch from home (not necessary with the lunches 
provided by Willoughby Foods) Many thanks  

https://www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk/mediaFolder/2020%20-%202021/ICT%20and%20Internet%20Use%20Policy.pdf
https://www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk/mediaFolder/2020%20-%202021/Mobile%20Phone%20Policy.pdf

